...February 27, 2015...

The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Trustees for the Charter Township of Calumet was
held at the Township office on February 27, 2015.

Supervisor Lehto called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m.

Attending were Supervisor Paul Lehto, Clerk Beth Salmela, Trustees David Yeo, Jeffrey West,
Robert Zander and Timothy Gasperich.

Absent: Treasurer Debra Aubin.

Guests: Cynthia MacDonald, Ski Club President and Keith Koppernolle, Township resident.
The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Motion by Trustee Zander and supported by Trustee Yeo to approve the January 27, 2015 board
minutes.

Carried 6 0.

CORRESPONDANCE:

The Houghton County Road Commission received a $375000 Grant to pave Red Jacket Rd. from
US- 41 to Scott St.

NEW BUSINESS:
Jeff West gave a report from Bill Olsen, UPEA on the passport grants for the Drill Shop and the

Colosseum. He stated that we would need to do a resolution at the next Board meeting.
Carried 6 0.

Motion by Trustee Zander and supported by Trustee West to pass a resolution declaring March
21,2015 “Jim Crawford Day.”
Carried 6 0.

Motion by Trustee West and supported by Trustee Zander to contribute $2500 to the Bi-
Centennial Arena in Laurium.
Carried 6 0.

Motion by Trustee Zander and supported by Trustee Gasperich to purchase the last nine disc golf
holes for $2673. Supervisor Lehto will pick them up when he goes down state.
Carried 6 0.

Motion by Clerk Salmela and supported by Trustee Zander to purchase a tile painting of Calumet
Township for $5000. Barb Flannigan is the artist and the Calumet Art Center is going to help her
with the project. The painting will be displayed at our Township office.

Carried 6 0.

Motion by Trustee Gasperich and supported by Trustee Yeo to purchase four Vietnam Wall
photo books for $100. We will keep two for the Township, give one to the ROTC and one to the
National Guard.

Carried 6 0.

Motion by Trustee West and supported by Trustee Yeo to pay the bills as presented.
Carried 6 0.

GUEST APPEARANCES:
Cynthia Macdonald stated that the Bear Chase is going to be held on March 7™. She also said
that they are looking into purchasing a new groomer.

Motion by Trustee Zander and supported by Clerk Salmela to adjourn at 1:35.
Carried 6 0.

Paul Lehto, Supervisor Beth Salmela, Clerk



